Dear Parents and Guardians,

VMC is seeking your valuable input on student success and well-being. 
We would like to invite you to actively participate in shaping the educational experience of your through participation in the school’s educational project.  As part of our commitment to providing a nurturing and conducive learning environment for all our students and as we work to continuously improve our practices and ensure the well-rounded development of each student, we believe that your insights and perspectives are invaluable. Please participate in the survey included in this email and share your thoughts with us. 
To better understand the factors influencing our students' academic success and overall well-being, we are reaching out to you with three key questions:

1. What are the challenges to our students' academic success?
2. What are the challenges to our students' well-being?
3. What are the expectations of the school from its stakeholders, and how do you perceive our performance in meeting these expectations?

Your feedback will enable us to identify areas of improvement, refine our strategies, and align our efforts with the expectations of our school community. We recognize that your perspectives are unique and essential in shaping the future of our educational programs.

The survey covers these themes, and we kindly request you to take a few moments to share your thoughts. The survey can be accessed through this link:  https://forms.office.com/r/uc4WuYvVyN until Wednesday night (January 24th, 2024). Your responses will be kept confidential, and the aggregated data will be used solely for the purpose of enhancing our educational services.  Not all the information collected will become part of our educational project, but your feedback will be taken into consideration in our planning.

We recognize that your partnership and collaboration are crucial to the success of our students, and we genuinely appreciate your commitment to their education. We thank you in advance for your time and contribution to this important endeavor. Together, we can continue to create an environment that fosters academic excellence, well-being, and a sense of community.
Wishing you and your family a successful and fulfilling remainder of the school year.
 
Sincerely,
Franca Cristiano, Principal
Vincent Massey Collegiate

